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TO ALL STAFF  
 

        
The attention of all staff is directed to the passing of –: 
  

Thomas William Errol Johnson 
 

DOB 6th of July 1945 
                                     
              
Errol joined SAMFS on Monday the 14th of April 1969 
and retired on Wednesday the 21st of February 1996. 
Errol served SAMFS in Camden Park, Training Department, 
Adelaide, Glenelg, and Christie’s Downs Stations. 
Errol passed away peacefully surrounded by family on Sunday 
the 29th of January 2023 aged 77 years. 
 
 
Funeral Mass details are as follows:  

                      Date:  Friday the 10th of February 2023 
Time:     1330 Hours 
Venue:   St John the Baptist Catholic Church 
                 342 Anzac Highway 
                 Plympton 5038 

Following the mass, the Funeral Cortege will proceed to the Centennial Park 
Cemetery for the Committal. 

 
All Operational MFS personnel attending the funeral service are advised to wear dress of the 
day including medals cap and tie. Softshell jackets if required. 

If you or anyone you know needs assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our   
ESC, EAP Providers MOW (Cognition, Human Psychology, Auspsych, and Converge), or 
Lifeline. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Brian Moon 
MFS Employee Support Coordinator  
 
t 08 8204 3650 | m 0427082457 |  employeesupportcoordinator.samfs@sa.gov.au 

Cognition regularly provides helpful information sheets on a variety of subjects, including relationships, 
mental health and habits. If you’d like to access these information sheets, please visit the Employee Support 
section of the Members Only website, or, click here 
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